
 

Hello,  

My name is Miss Causer and I will be your new teacher in September.  I am really 

looking forward to welcoming you back into school. Mrs Exton and Mrs Aldersley will be 

here to support you with your learning every day and Mrs Whitehouse will be teaching 

some of you for maths and English too. There are lots of people around to help! 

 

 

 

 

   Miss Causer              Mrs Exton              Mrs Whitehouse        Mrs Aldersley 

This will be my 6
th

 year teaching in Year 6 and there are lots of you who will already 

know me from when I’ve taught your siblings.  I’m sure those of you who have had 

siblings in Year 6, they will tell you how great it is!  Although Year 6 is an important 

year and you will need to work hard, we will have lots of fun too!  Because you will 

now be the oldest in the school, you may have the opportunity to have more 

responsibilities.  You will be setting a very important example to the younger children for 

how to behave around school and how to ‘work hard to achieve your best.’ 

A little bit about me...I have worked at Rakegate for over 10 years now and I love being 

a part of the Rakegate team.  I have taught in Years 1, 3 and 4 but Year 6 is by far my 

favourite. My favourite subject to teach is English and I love a good book to read!  I can’t 

wait to hear your favourites. I like to have a laugh, I am fair and I like people to be 

honest, polite and respectful.  You will learn that I like things to be very neat and tidy 

and organised too! So, that’s just a little about me; I am looking forward to getting to 

know you all throughout the year.   

I know some of you will be really excited to be back at school and with your friends 

again but I’m sure some of you will feel anxious too.  Try to worry, as myself and all 

the other teachers are here to help you with your learning, listen to your worries or 

answer any questions you may have. There is always someone to talk to!  If you think 

of any questions over summer about Year 6, write them down and keep them safe to ask 

when we get back.  Our topics for the first term, which I am looking forward to, will be: 

‘A Child’s War’ and ‘Gallery Rebels’ 

Have a fabulous summer and I will see you in September. 

Miss Causer   


